National Security Bureau

https://en.bbn.gov.pl/en/news/199,Polish-President-receives-Secratary-of-National-Security-and-Defence-Council-of-.html

09.04.2024, 07:11

27.10.2011

Polish President receives Secratary of National Security and Defence Council of Ukraine

Thursday, 27 October 2011. President Komorowski received Secretary of National Security and Defence Council of Ukraine Raisa Bohatyriova. The meeting was requested by the Ukrainian party.

Ms. Bohatyriova presented the President information about current situation of Ukrainian preparations for the association agreement with the European Union.

President Komorowski emphasized that Poland continuously supports Ukrainian integration with the EU structures, however he expressed his concern in possible delay of this process. He also pointed how important is perceiving standards of the democratic state as an essential factor of the European integration.







Tweetnij